December 14, 2021

Mayor James Bouley and Members of City Council City of Concord City Hall 41 Green Street Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Dear Mayor Bouley and Members of City Council:

This letter is a request to have signs posted at cemeteries saying "No Dogs Allowed".

You have a legal responsibility to preserve the sacredness of burial sites. Allowing dogs in the cemetery to defecate on burial sites goes against doing so. It is sacrilege.

As a parent of a child buried at Blossom Hill Cemetery having experienced this I am writing to have this request introduced into law. There are no words to describe going to the cemetery to visit your son only to find a large amount of dog feces on his gravesite.

Sincerely,

Mary Jane Haley 4 Nathaniel Drive

Mary Jane Haley

Bow, NH 03304

(603)224-0317

RECEIVED

DEC 16 2021

Concord City Clerk's Office 41 Green Street Concord, NH 03301